
 

Supply Donations: 1st Grade 
For more information please go to class websites 

 
Dear 1st Grade Families,  
 
We will provide all the school supplies your student will need for the first day! 
However, there are some supplies that will quickly begin to run low. Please refer to 
the list below if you would like to make a donation to the classroom.  
 
Thank you in advance, 
The First Grade Teachers:  
Mrs. McClure and Ms. Privott 
 

Classroom Donations Personal Items 

Ticonderoga Pencils 
(Pre-sharpened preferred) 

Wired Earbuds/Headphones (To 
use with Chromebook) 

Jumbo Ticonderoga Pencils 
(Pre-sharpened preferred) Water Bottle 

Black Dry Erase Markers (fine 
point)  

Soft tissues  

Glue sticks  

Black Sharpies  
 

We have Class Amazon Wish Lists: 
 

Mrs. McClure: https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2L3TLVDN7V1D3?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_ZyVdSqEEarHrD  

Mrs. Privott:  
 
 

 Please no notebooks, binders, or novelty items.  
They will not be needed and there isn’t much extra space in the classroom.  

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2L3TLVDN7V1D3?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_ZyVdSqEEarHrD

